
 

 
 

 
April 5th, 2019 
 
 
To the Falun Dafa Association, Ontario: 
 
On behalf of the Members of Council at the Town of Erin, I would like to share the following 
greeting message to commemorate the 27th anniversary of the Introduction of Falun Dafa: 
 
“Simplicity and peace are qualities that are necessary for Canadians to be exposed to in their 
fast-paced life. Thank you, Falun Dafa, for providing this experience for the past 27 years.”  
– Allan Alls, Mayor of the Town of Erin, Greetings for Falun Dafa Celebration 2019 
 
Thank you for all that you have done for several communities around Canada thus far! 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Allan Alls 
Mayor, Town of Erin 
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